
 

 

 
May 31, 2012 
 
Mr. David Archbold 
Managing Director 
Information and Communication Technology Authority 
3rd floor Alissta Towers  
P.O. Box 2502 
Grand Cayman KY1-1104 
Cayman Islands 

 
Dear Mr. Archbold, 
 
Re: ICT Decision 2012-2 – FLLRIC Decision – Process on FTR and Transit Rates 
  
Pursuant to paragraph 45 of ICT Decision 2012-2 FLLRIC Decision – process on FTR and 
Transit Rates, the Authority has requested LIME indicate in writing to the Authority and copying 
the other party whether rates have been agreed in respect of the above or whether they would 
prefer to have a proceeding to review the FTR and the transit rate. 
 
LIME respectfully requests an extension until the 6th June, 2012, to formalise a response so that 
we may conclude our discussions with Digicel.  
 
We thank you for your kind consideration. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Cable and Wireless (Cayman Islands) Limited, trading as LIME 
 
 
‘Signed’ 
 
 
______________________________ 
Anthony Ritch 
General Manager 

 
 

c.c.  Chris Hayman, Chief Executive Officer, Digicel.  
 Frans Vandendries, VP Legal & Regulatory, LIME 


